
South Los Angeles Station detectives arrested 47 year old Rodolfo Sanchez at his home in

Huntington Park this morning for allegedly stealing thousands of dollars from the California

Schools Employment Association's (CSEA) general fund while serving as the association's

president from 2005-2012.

The CSEA represents custodians and other non-teaching staff employed by the Lennox School

District. The alleged theft was uncovered by a routine audit of the association's books. Mr.

Sanchez is believed to have used the stolen money to finance vacations and purchase a variety of

personal use items.

Mr. Sanchez was booked at the South Los Angeles Sheriff's Station for grand theft

(embezzlement). His bail was set at 100,000.

For additional information concerning Mr. Sanchez' relationship with the CSEA or Lennox School

District, please call the Superintendent of the Lennox School District, Dr. Barbara Flores at (310)

695-4000.

Anyone with information about this crime is urged to call Detective Armando Cuevas at (323) 820-

6700. If you wish to remain Anonymous you may do so by calling “LA Crime Stoppers” at 800-222-

TIPS (8477), by texting the letters TIPLA plus your tip to CRIMES (274637), or by using the

website http://lacrimestoppers.org

To receive more detailed, up-to-date information directly from the Los Angeles County Sheriff’s

Department (LASD) via e-mail, go to www.Nixle.com and register for "Nixle" alerts from "LASD –

Headquarters Newsroom (SHB), Los Angeles County Sheriff" and your local LASD station area.

Or, text 
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